
                                  

 

 

GLS / C / 879- 24                 CIRCULAR                                          12th September 2024 

  SAFAL (Structured Assessment for Analyzing Learning) 

Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to inform you that the school will be conducting the CBSE-based SAFAL (Structured 

Assessment for Analyzing Learning) examination from 17th September to 21st October 2024. This 

competency-based diagnostic assessment, recommended by the National Education Policy (NEP), will be 

held for students of Grades 6 and 9 as checkpoint exams, aiming to enhance the quality of education and 

foster a focus on competency-based learning. 

Important Information: 

1. Participation in the SAFAL exam is mandatory for all students randomly selected by the CBSE SAFAL 

examination team. 

2. The exam will be conducted online during regular school hours. 

3. The SAFAL examination will consist exclusively of Multiple-Choice Questions (MCQs). 

4. The SAFAL examination will not be conducted on the days when the students of both grades have 

the half-yearly exams.  

5. Extensive preparation is not required for these exams; however, students are encouraged to review 

key concepts and topics covered in Grades 5 and 8, depending on their current grade level. 

We request your cooperation in ensuring your child's participation and preparation for this assessment. 

Warm regards, 

Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 
Principal                                                  مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 


